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THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON

October 13, 1965

Dear Dr. Garcia:

The President asked me to thank you for your
thoughtful message. He was cheered by your
kindness in sending him this telegram. The doctors
say he is making an amazing recovery.

I learn from the Attornev Generalts office that they
are checking on- the matter regarding the Taft School
District, which you also mentioned in your wire. I
am sure they will be in touch with the proper parties.

Kindest personal regards.
Sincerely,

Ja~5-Tacobsen
Legislative Counsel
to the President

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
American GI Forum
Corpus Christi, Texas


